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 Guneet OBJ2015/2926/P 24/06/2015  11:41:13 This proposal will cause huge disruption to business's and local residents who work and live within 

Adelaide Tavern.

There is already huge disruption next to this site due to construction at the round house (behind 

Adelaide tavern). Construction here will only worsen traffic and the livelihood of people who work and 

live here.  

On a daily basis there are vans, lorry's and skips near Adelaide tavern causing huge disruption and this 

will become worse if construction occurs. It is already difficult to walk and drive on Regents Park 

Road.

On a regular basis there are near collisions with cyclists and turning HGV's on regents park road.
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